Mr. F. C. Bannon, Attorney at Law, Manufacturers Bank Bldg., Leavenworth, Kansas.

My dear Tim:

I was sorry that I missed you Wednesday. I certainly would have been happy to see you.

Yes, indeed, Bob will be in town and we would be delighted to have Dr. Peter Combs accompany you to Lawrence any day next week. I am wondering if you and he play golf. If both of you play, why not bring your clubs along and Bob and I will have a foursome with you at the Lawrence Country Club. The afternoon in either case would be preferable if it would suit you.

My phone number is K.U. 83, so if you do not have time to write me prior to your starting give me a ring. Our residence number is 300.

Bob is not in school this summer - just resting and playing a little golf so that he will be in shape for his fall work at Penn State.

I took your letter home and read it to Bob and the family. We all would be highly pleased for Bob to have such a great friend in Philadelphia.

I trust that everything is coming along splendidly with the Bannons - Tim and Jim. Our best to both of you.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Versity Besketball Coach.

FCA SAH